
SABINE PIPE LINE LLC  

NOTICE OF PETITION FOR APPROVAL OF SETTLEMENT 

 

On February 2, 2024, Sabine Pipe Line LLC (“Sabine”) filed a petition with the Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (“FERC”) in Docket No. RP24-___-000 for approval of the Petition of Sabine For Approval 

of Settlement (“Petition”). Submission of the Petition is in an effort to pre-settle the general rate case 

currently required to be filed with the FERC by July 1, 2024. The draft of the Petition is consistent with the 

information previously posted on Sabine’s website and made available at the December 4, 2023 customer 

meeting via Teams.  

Although the prior settlement requires Sabine to file a new rate case, Sabine recognizes that settlement is a 

more efficient approach for all parties. For further information or questions please call Scott Davis at 713-

739-3535 or via email at Scott.Davis@enlink.com.  
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